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JAAB 
FLYING INSECT KILLER

“JRS AIRSPRAY”

CONTACT

INSECTICIDE SPRAY

COMMERCIAL

For use on cattle, in animal quarters, milk rooms,
dairy barns, horse barns, piggeries, shelter sheds, 

food processing plants, restaurants, hotels, and
other commercial and industrial buildings.

Kills and repels stable flies, horse flies,
face flies, deer flies, house flies, horn flies, 
mosquitoes, biting midges, wasps, flying moths.

GUARANTEE:
Pyrethrins       0.50%

Piperonyl Butoxide   5.00%

REGISTRATION NO. 25138

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NET CONTENTS________mL

DANGER

EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

JAAB America Chem-Ex Inc.
3 Mackinon Drive, Lennoxville,

Quebec J1M 1Z7, CANADA

JAAB
JRS Air Spray



REFILLABLE SYSTEM

THIS CONTAINER CAN BE REFILLED USING THE “JRS FILLER”.  USE
ONLY THE JAAB FLYING INSECT KILLER BULK REFILL (REG. NO. 25352
P.C.P. ACT).  FOLLOW REFILL INSTRUCTIONS ON BULK REFILL LABEL.

NON-GAS AEROSOL Delivers a quiet, even spray without using CFC
or hydrocarbon propellents. All net contents are available for
use, unlike a normal aerosol where a large percentage is
propellent that is lost to the atmosphere and serves no other
purpose than propelling product from the container.

Container can be held in any position, even upside down to
spray insects in the most difficult to reach areas.

SPACE SPRAY: Food processing plants, restaurants, hotels, and
other commercial and industrial buildings. For space spraying
building with animals, remove animals before treatment. Direct
spray upwards to all parts of the room, especially windows and
other light sources. Apply at a rate of 6 to 10 seconds per 30
cubic meters. Keep spray at least 1 meter from interior walls,
fabrics and furniture. For best results, close all doors and
windows during treatment and keep room closed for fifteen
minutes before ventilating. Do not remain in treated areas.
Ventilate treated areas thoroughly for at least 30 minutes
before re-entry. In food processing plants and food service
establishments, you can not apply when plant is in operation.
Remove all food before treatment. Cover all food processing
surfaces and clean thoroughly with potable water before
resuming operations.

LIVESTOCK SPRAY: To treat beef and dairy cattle (lactating and
non-lactating) against flies. Spray animals once daily with
fine mist. Apply at a rate of 6 to 8 seconds per animal. Spray
should be enough to wet ends of hair only, do not wet the
skin. Take care not to spray in animal's eyes or mouth. Treat
dairy cattle at least 20 minutes before milking. Wash udders
before milking.

MILK PARLORS AND MILKROOM SPACE SPRAY.  When used in milk
houses, and milk parlors use only when milk house is not in
operation. Remove any animals from treatment area before
spraying. Cover or remove all milk and milking implements
before spraying. After spraying, wash all surfaces that may
contact milk and rinse thoroughly with potable water before
resuming operations.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Do not remain in



treated areas. Ensure proper ventilation after areas have been
treated. Any treated surface that may contact food or feed
products should be washed thoroughly with potable water after
spraying and before re-use. Do not contaminate feed food or
water troughs. Avoid inhalation of spray. Avoid contact with
skin and eyes. Wash after using. CONTENTS UNDER PRESSURE. Do
not spray into or near any open flame, spark or while smoking.

FIRST AID. If sprayed in eyes, flush with clean water. If
sprayed on skin, wash with soap and water. If irritation
persists, obtain medical attention. If accidentally swallowed
obtain medical attention or call poison control centre at
once.

DISPOSAL. When container is empty and you do not want to
refill it again, wrap and dispose in regular garbage.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on
the label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the risk to
persons or property arising from the use or handling of this
product and accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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